
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "larrym_gdc@hotmail.com"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; "Mann, Ryan"
Subject: 2RP-4992 RE: Notification of Spill API: 30-005-60949 Tamarack
Date: Monday, October 1, 2018 7:56:00 PM

Hello Mr. Marker,
 
OCD has received your Release Notification C-141, thank you! It has been assigned 2RP-4992. Note that spill
volume calculations are now required. At this time the volume is recorded as unknown. Please let me know if you
have any questions.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
 

From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD 
Sent: Friday, July 20, 2018 9:12 AM
To: 'larrym_gdc@hotmail.com' <larrym_gdc@hotmail.com>
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: Notification of Spill API: 30-005-60949 Tamarack
 
 
Good Morning Mr. Marker,
 
I’d like to introduce myself, I am the new ES here in District 2 and I look forward to working with you all in the
future.
 
One of our inspectors observed a possible tank leak at the Tamarack site API:30-005-60949. Please see attached
photos.
 
Let me know if  you have any questions or need any further information.
 
 
Best Regards,
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Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
 

From: Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 3:15 PM
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Tamarack
 
Maria,
 
Attached are pictures of the Tamarack QF State Battery that is on the same location as the Tamarack
QF State 001, 30-005-60949. It appears that the overflow tank is leaking and also maybe the
plumbing. The last time I talked to Mr. Marker he told me that he would remove the overflow tank
because it was leaking.
 
Thank you,
 
Gilbert Cordero
Staff Manager
NMOCD District II
Office 575.748.1283  ext.114
Cell 575.626.0830
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